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September 17, 2008

To whom it may concern:

Ref: MGM Grand Casino-Detroit

The Kaskel Construction Company Inc (KCCI), would first like to take the opportunity to
thank, Ben Mammina, Senior Vice President of Planning and Development for MGM
Grand Resorts Development, the person responsible for the project and the promotion
of the minority initiative, for the opportunity to be included in building the biggest and the
most prestigious land mark project, the MGM Grand Casino and Hotel in Detroit.

In addition, this letter is also to acknowledge and express our sincere appreciation for
the opportunity to work side by side with the MGM Grand Casino Minority Initiative
Team, and its highly professional and talented staff . This made our work faster, efficient
and easier to perform, but by the same token more gratifying and rewarding than any
other project we had previously experienced.

KCCI, involvement in the project started February 2007 as a project manger, our
responsibility was to provide oversight for the Agua Bar, and not long after that two
additional projects where added to our portfolio, the Poker Arcade Bar and the
Welcome Valet Entrance. These three projects help us considerable; we were able to
add into our cadre of staff, three additional persons.

Furthermore, KCCI was happy to add MGM Grand Casino Detroit, into our gallery of
exceptional and prestigious projects, contributing to Kaskel Construction Company Inc,
good standing and experience among area construction companies.

Thanks again, for the opportunity to work with you and we look forward to similar
opportunity in the very near further.
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